

Mukkoottuthara P. O., Pathanamthitta Dist., KERALA - 686510 Phone: 04735 264388, Cell (School) : 9495 515977 Email: lfpskollamula@gmail.com, lfpsprincipal@gmail.com www. littleflowerkollamula.com

CBSE/930190/2024-25/004/IN/28.12.2024

Subject: Re-opening of School after Christmas Vacation

Dear Teachers, Parents, and Students,

I hope this circular finds you well. I wish you and your loved ones a joyous and peaceful Christmas season.

I am pleased to inform you that the school will re-open after the Christmas vacation on 30th December, 2024. The regular classes will resume from this date.

I request all students to return to school on time. The school uniform, textbooks, and other necessary materials should be in order. This is going to be a serious phase of our academic life. Therefore, I request you all to prepare well.

We look forward to welcoming you all back to school and resume our academic journey with enthusiasm and dedication.

Thank you for your cooperation and support.

Wishing you a happy and prosperous New Year!

Sincerely,

Fr. Suresh Thomas CMF

Principal, Little Flower Public School, Kollamula

Principal
Little Flower Public School
Kollamula, Mukkoottuthara
Pathanamthitta - 686 510

